## ASHMOUNT PRIMARY SCHOOL ELECTION SPECIAL

Thursday 4th November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have two Parent Governor vacancies on the school's Governing board and we would invite any parent who has the commitment, time and willingness to support the school in its development to consider standing for this important role. Please see the letter attached which explains the process and if you need any more information then speak to Jon the Chair of Governors, or any other school governor or myself and we will happily explain what the role involves.

We are also hoping to further diversify our Governing Body and would welcome parents standing from our ethnically diverse community.

If you are interested and want to find out more then there will be sessions where you can come and ask questions as follows:

A drop-in coffee morning session 9am — Monday 8th November — in the Music room

Virtually 9.15am — 12th November links to come Crouch End Cricket Club — Fireworks event 12.11.21

Nominations close at 12 p.m. on Friday 19th November. Good Luck!

Best wishes and stay safe, Anthony Carmel (Headteacher)